Community Based Respite

Respite can take place in the
community in group settings through
organizations that provide services to
people with disabilities. You can get
respite services if you or your loved
one is a client of the Developmental
Disabilities Administration (DDA). To
access community based respite you
must have a DDA Home and
Community Based Services (HCBS)
waiver. Respite is offered through the
Individual and Family Services waiver,
the Basic Plus waiver, the Core waiver,
and the CIIBS waiver. The Individual

and Family Services waiver
(commonly referred to as IFS) is the
most accessible waiver to DDA clients.




